
  

  

  

                May 28, 2019  

  

  

  

  Pursuant to a call by the President, the School Board of the Kenosha Unified  

School District has canceled the June 11 and July 9, 2019, standing committee  

meetings.  

    

  

                Dr. Sue Savaglio-Jarvis  

                Superintendent of Schools  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  


